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It’s a simple matter for a criminal to remove a serial number and their weapons are 
untraceable due to black market procurement rather than processing by an FFL. Focus
on lawful action by law enforcement to remove guns from criminals and the mentally 
ill and do not continue to unlawfully restrict the law abiding citizens of Maine from 
gun ownership. This bill reveals the intent to disarm law abiding Maine citizens from 
freely exercising their constitutional rights to own firearms which shall not be 
questioned. 


